
17th October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

We will be holding our Christmas Fayre this year on Wednesday 4th December
3.30-4.30pm.

In preparation we will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 22nd November. We are
asking children to wear non-uniform in exchange for donations. We are looking for the
following donations:

● Chocolate hamper prizes
● Bottles, such as wine, spirits, pop, condiments etc

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support and we
hope to see you on the day!

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Vicky Mounsor

Headteacher


